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This would be absolutely detrimental to small and large farms as well as the supply 

chain for food and goods necessary to exist. It would impact our farm to the lowest 

and highest level; from clearing brush, obtaining feed, water,  and moving livestock. 

This would be the tip of the iceberg.  


